
Dear Riverview Families, 

 

We hope that you continue to remain peaceful, happy, and safe. Thank you for your 
continued support. Below are a few important items for this week: 

1. Governor’s Order - As you know, the big change this week has been the 
Governor’s order.  Specifically, he has suspended all youth sports and 
extracurricular activities beginning on midnight and extending through 8 a.m. on 
January 4th, 2021.  Sports and activities will resume at that time.  You can read 
about the limited mitigation order on the link (in yellow) below.  

2. Safety Guidelines - In addition to the order, we ask that you stay home for the 
holidays, avoid travel, refrain from having guests, keep students from being in 
close contact with anyone other than the immediate family, and hunker down 
over the holiday break.  If we all do our part, the numbers should comedown and 
we can continue to keep the schools open. 

3. Attendance Communication – If your child is currently enrolled in the hybrid 
option, please alert their teacher(s) and school secretary if you are keeping them 
home.  This allows the school staff to be proactive, keep accurate records, and 
make sure that the classroom is prepared for the changes.  If your child attends 
the high school, please fill out the online form located on the Junior-Senior High 
School main page. 

Gov. Wolf, Sec. of Health Announce New Protective Mitigation Efforts to 
Put Pennsylvania on Pause through Early January 

Have a great weekend! 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 

 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSEuKmVRnc6claqO90neBlg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhtSF7P0SaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ292ZXJub3IucGEuZ292L25ld3Nyb29tL2dvdi13b2xmLXNlYy1vZi1oZWFsdGgtYW5ub3VuY2UtbmV3LXByb3RlY3RpdmUtbWl0aWdhdGlvbi1lZmZvcnRzLXRvLXB1dC1wZW5uc3lsdmFuaWEtb24tcGF1c2UtdGhyb3VnaC1lYXJseS1qYW51YXJ5L1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEj77dNfhBgSYVIWbmVuZ2xpc2hAcnNkLmsxMi5wYS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cnenglish%40rsd.k12.pa.us%7C2a01df86f5f24ea03efc08d89e215cfd%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637433213424065788%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=D%2BYwcDOLazWeI8PKfM8K9TydMmFVNv6kPjgF7QetKA0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FSEuKmVRnc6claqO90neBlg~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRhtSF7P0SaaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ292ZXJub3IucGEuZ292L25ld3Nyb29tL2dvdi13b2xmLXNlYy1vZi1oZWFsdGgtYW5ub3VuY2UtbmV3LXByb3RlY3RpdmUtbWl0aWdhdGlvbi1lZmZvcnRzLXRvLXB1dC1wZW5uc3lsdmFuaWEtb24tcGF1c2UtdGhyb3VnaC1lYXJseS1qYW51YXJ5L1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEj77dNfhBgSYVIWbmVuZ2xpc2hAcnNkLmsxMi5wYS51c1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cnenglish%40rsd.k12.pa.us%7C2a01df86f5f24ea03efc08d89e215cfd%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637433213424065788%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=D%2BYwcDOLazWeI8PKfM8K9TydMmFVNv6kPjgF7QetKA0%3D&reserved=0

